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Wesley Hawe

From: Maureen Greene <mgreene@pub.nl.ca>
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2011 1:34 PM
To: GYoung@nlh.nl.ca
Cc: ito@pub.nl.ca; tjohnson@odeaearle.nf.ca
Subject: Reference re Muskrat Falls Project

This is further to the Board’s correspondence to you on June 17 and June 21 on the above. 
 
As we advised in that correspondence and at our meeting on June 17, 2011, it is critical that the relevant information be 
provided as soon as possible for the independent engineering review. While the Board has requested that the 
information be filed no later than June 30, 2011, we also requested that it be filed earlier, if available, and that individual 
reports be provided as soon as they are ready rather than waiting to file a complete package. When I was speaking to 
you early on the morning of June 24, you agreed  to advise me on the time that we could expect to receive the first 
filing.  As I have not heard back, I write to inquire as to the status of the required information.  
 
As we discussed, the information should be file electronically first and must be filed  by noon on June 30, 2011, followed 
by paper copies. We will require an original and six copies to be filed. 
 
Also, as we previously discussed, should Nalcor plan to file any “ commercially sensitive” information as defined in the 
Terms of Reference by June 30, please advise. If such information is to be filed, the process to identify it and its 
treatment need to be discussed.  
 
We are also waiting to be advised of Nalcor’s designated  contact or coordinator for the technical information. I 
understood from our telephone conversation of June 24 that you would have further internal discussions before you 
formally advised us. 
 
If you require any clarification please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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